
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

 

MEETING DATE:  October 2, 2017   

 

SUBJECT: Recognition –American Red Cross Volunteers – Hurricane Harvey  

 

PRESENTER: Board of Commissioners 

 Alli Trask, American Red Cross    

 

ATTACHMENTS:  No  

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

 

At the Board’s September 5, 2017 meeting, the Board received an update by Alli Trask on Red 

Cross efforts related to Hurricane Harvey, and noted five volunteers from Henderson County 

were in Texas helping with those relief efforts. The Board requested that the volunteers be 

recognized for their efforts once their deployment ended. The volunteers to be recognized are 

Vicki Glass, Doug Owens, Mike Dunn, Ken Marks and Judith Scruggs. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:    
 

No specific Board Action requested. This item is for information only.   

 

 

 

 Suggested Motion(s):      
 

 No motion suggested. 


